

The Gardner Family

Ambassadors of Christ to the Ugandan People

Prayer Requests at a Glance

- 1 For Jedidiah, to accept Christ as his Savior at an early age
- 2 For our family to stay healthy
- 3 For Isaac to get saved
- 4 For the transition to go well with us taking over all the ministries

Dear Pastors and Friends,

Thank you for all of your prayers this past month. The Lord has worked here in Soroti over this past month. First, we were finally able to move into our own rental. This was a HUGE answer to prayer! There are still some repairs being finished, but we are happy to report that the major repair projects are complete.

This month, we had a missions team from North Carolina come and visit the ministry here in Soroti. We were thrilled to spend a week with them. They hosted a spiritual conference for the teachers and students of our church's orphanage. The Lord worked and much was accomplished in the hearts and lives of these Ugandans. At the end of the week, two accepted Christ as their Savior! I got to personally lead one of the Ugandans to Christ. No matter where you are in the world, the Lord is still saving souls!

In the upcoming month, we will need to travel to several cities here in Uganda. Third world country roads can be very dangerous so please pray that we will get to the destinations we need to without any accidents or problems. Also, please pray that Jedidiah will get saved at an early age.

In a few months, the veteran missionary family that we are serving alongside will be heading back to the States to report to their churches. This means that we will be overseeing all of the ministries, church plants, and leadership while they are gone. Please pray that the Lord will give us wisdom and guidance as there is still much for us to learn about Ugandan culture and day to day dealings. We are thrilled to be here in Uganda and are proud to represent you here on this field that is white unto harvest!

For the furtherance of the Gospel, Matthew, Savannah, and Jedidiah Gardner



Sent out by Temple Baptist Church with the aid of BIMI



Photo of the Month



THIS IS A GROUP OF BANANA TREES.
BANANAS GROW EASILY IN UGANDA
AND ARE EATEN IN BULK ALL OVER THE
COUNTRY.